
FOI156 Response 

Request 

I am writing to request information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. In order to assist 
you with this request, I am outlining my query as specifically as possible. 

Please can you supply the below : 

• The details of the individual or individuals responsible for the recruitment and or resourcing 
of clinical staffing including doctors, nurses and AHPS within Birmingham and Solihull Mental 
Health NHS Foundation Trust 

This may be the individual responsible for the direct recruitment, or the individual responsible for 
managing the relationships with the external agencies you are working with. 

Please note, we are an NHS appointed framework agency and require this information to make sure 
we direct our correspondence to the right individual. 

Please can you also provide : 

• Contact name 

• Job title 

• Email address 

• Direct dial contact numbers if available 

Please feel free to supply this information as a direct response to this email 
siobhanw@sykrecruitment.com or in Excel format if this is more convenient should there be 
multiple contacts. If you need further clarification, please contact me by email. 

If our request is denied in whole or in part, I ask that you justify all deletions by reference to specify 
exemptions of the act. We will also expect you to release all non-exempt material. 
We reserve the right to appeal your decision to withhold any information or to charge excessive 
fees. 

I would be grateful if you could confirm in writing that you have received this request. I look forward 
to your response within 20 working days, as outlined by the statute. 

Many thanks in advance for your assistance in this matter. 
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Response 

Please find below details of the Trust staff member who is responsible for the 

recruitment/resourcing of clinical staffing. 

Contact name: Hayley Brown 

Job title: Workforce Business Partner - Resourcing 

Direct dial contact numbers if available:  0121 301 1034 

 


